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SRO Vacancy Control Bylaw - Court of Appeal proceeding 

Good afternoon Mayor and Council, 

As you will recall, the City has appealed the decision by the BC Supreme Court which overturned the SRO Vacancy 
Control by-law. The City's appeal will be heard by the BC Court of Appeal on Tuesday, November 7. The Court will 
hear from the City, the two companies that challenged the by-law and 3 interveners. 

We do not know when the Court of Appeal will issue its decision, but we expect it will be sometime after November 
7. 

If you have any questions at this point, please let me or Francie know. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/ him) 
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the xwma8~yam (Musqueam), 
Si:iwxllNu7mesh (Squamish), and salilwata+ (Tslei l-Waututh)Nations. 




